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REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM CONNECTION TO PUBLIC SEWER 

Hawai‘i County Code Chapter 21, Article 2, Section 21-5(c), states:  
The director may grant a variance/exemption of the foregoing connection requirements to 
owners of single-family dwellings existing at the time of installation of the public wastewater 
system, if the following is found: 

(1) There are special; or unusual circumstances applying to the subject real property
which exist that render the ability to connect to a wastewater system an extreme
physical or financial hardship; and

(2) There are no other reasonable alternatives; and
(3) The variance is consistent with the general purpose of the chapter and will not be

materially detrimental to public health, safety, or welfare.

Name/Property Owner: Date: 

Mailing Address:       City:              State:    Zip:  

Email address:  

Contact Person:     Phone No.:  

Property Address:    Tax Map Key:  

Reason/justification why this request for exemption is necessary and meets the Hawai‘i County Code 
requirements (please attach additional information if needed, including cost estimates from a licensed 
plumber if request is due to extreme financial hardship): 

Request by: Date: 
(Signature of Property Owner) 

Mail requests to: Department of Environmental Management 
345 Kekūanāo’a Street, Suite 41 
Hilo, Hawaiʻi 96720 
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